BRO. JOHN PAUL FLORES

DEAR MY BRETHREN,

| hope this letter finds you well and in good spirits. | wanted to take a
moment to share with you the incredible journey I've been on over the past
few months during my deputation. It has truly been an amazing experience,
filled with blessings and opportunities that only God could provide.

In the last few months, | have had the privilege to travel to several states,
including Minnesota, Florida, and North Carolina and South Carolina. Each
place has been a unique experience, and | have been overwhelmed by the
kindness and hospitality of the people I've met. It has been a joy to
fellowship with fellow believers and witness the unity and love within our
community.

By God's amazing grace, | am now at 40% of my goal to raise the support
needed for our mission. It has been a humbling experience to see how God
works through the generosity and prayers of His people. My hope is that,
before | return to the Philippines, | will have met all the necessary needs to
continue our work effectively.

| am writing to ask for your continued prayers and support. | still have a couple of
months left in the USA to raise the remaining funds and acquire a much-needed
church van. This van is crucial for our mission, as it will enable us to reach more
people and share the gospel more effectively. | recently applied for an extension to
stay until November, and | am thrilled to share that God answered my prayer. | now
have until November 11 to complete this mission.

My brethren, | am reaching out to you for help. We need to raise $18,000 to
purchase the church van, and any contribution you can make would be
greatly appreciated. No amount is too small, and every donation will bring us
closer to our goal. | understand that this is a significant amount, but | firmly
believe that with your support and sacrifices, we can make this happen.
Your contributions will have a lasting impact and will be used for the noble
cause of sharing the word of God with those who need it most.

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter and for considering my
request. Your prayers, support, and generosity mean the world to me and
our mission. Together, we can continue to spread the love and message of
God to the lost and bring hope to those in need.

May God bless you abundantly.
with sincerest gratitude and warm regards,

Bro. John Paul Flores



BRO. JOHN PAUL FLORES

Brethren in Christ,

| am thrilled to share the wonderful things that have been happening at Cornerstone
Fundamental Baptist Church. God has been incredibly gracious and has poured out
His blessings upon us. This past June and July, we hosted a Youth Camp that was

nothing short of a tremendous blessing.

We were blessed to have 123 young campers attend, and the impact of the camp
was profound. Among these youth, 18 young men made the significant decision to
surrender their lives to pursue full-time ministry. It was a truly amazing opportunity to
minister to these young people, guiding and encouraging them as they seek to
follow God's calling on their lives.

We are deeply grateful to God for allowing us to engage in this meaningful ministry.
It is our prayer that through these efforts, we bring honor and glory to His name. The
joy and spiritual growth we witnessed during the camp have been a testament to
God's faithfulness and love. We thank Him for His continued guidance and for the
privilege of serving Him in this way.

In addition to the Youth Camp, this past July, we conducted a three-week Vacation
Bible School during the weekdays, and it was truly a remarkable experience. We
had the privilege of ministering to 1,709 children across 34 different centers, with the
support of 56 dedicated teachers.

The turnout was beyond our expectations, and we are immensely grateful for the
opportunity to reach so many young hearts with the Gospel. God’s blessings were
evident throughout the program, and we were thrilled to witness the excitement and
enthusiasm of the children as they engaged in learning about our Savior.

We want to express our heartfelt gratitude to the volunteer teachers who generously
gave their time and energy to make this ministry possible. Their commitment and
passion were instrumental in the success of the Vacation Bible School, and we are
deeply thankful for their contributions.

Thank you all for your continued support and prayers. Your encouragement plays a
vital role in the success of our ministries and in the lives of those we serve. We look
forward to seeing how God will continue to work through our church and through the
dedicated efforts of our volunteers.

May God bless you abundantly.
with sincerest gratitude and warm regards,

Bro. John Paul Flores



